January 23, 2017

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission ATTN: Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Application for Transfer

STATE OF WASH UTIL. AND TRANSPOOMMISSION

7017 IAN 25 AM 9- 25

Dear Mr. King,

Please excuse our delay in issuing the request for submission into the UTC with the transfer of Lake Alyson and Tjetland water systems. We ran into issues with organizing the package for commission submittal due primarily to an inability to reach the old owners for essential signatures on the required paperwork. The transfer of the real property and assets has been incombered by a total lack of delineated inventory from the systems and time constraints in the formation of our new business.

Please accept our apologies and allow the transfer to take place. We look forward to working with you to help get these systems up and functioning properly with a long-range plan and an objective of producing better quality water in a more efficient and effective way than they have had in the past. Already we have had positive feedback in that customers are finally receiving bills on a regular schedule and water related issues are addressed quickly.

Sincerely,

Carol Rofkar & Kelly Wynn,

Owners, Northwest Water Services